
Public Involvement Results and Statement of Action 
Comments were received through the website from April 23, 2019, through May 23, 2019. The following 
is a summarization of the comments received: 

Sentiment Breakdown 
Forty-three (43) useful comments were received. Multiple sentiments were often expressed within a 
single comment. The prevailing sentiments can be described as follows: 

 13 of 43 comments included support for increasing the ZEV/EV/Supply equipment funding 
 1 of 43 comments included support for replacement with natural gas-powered engines 
 28 of 43 comments included support for replacement with propane-powered engines 
 27 of 43 comments included support for including public school bus replacements 
 1 of 43 comments included support for heavy-duty vehicle replacement 
 1 of 43 comments included opposition to ZEV Supply installations at University Locations 
 2 of 43 comments included opposition to the proposed approximate allocation to the DOH fleet 

Statement of Action 

It has been determined that these sentiments can be rightly taken under advisement within the intended 
flexibility of the plan’s goals, objectives, and priorities, as the plan is implemented. Should any changes to 
the plan be made necessary in the future, these sentiments will be considered in making such changes.  
Therefore, the draft plan was approved and made final without change on May 29, 2019. 


